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To: ALL...

As I’m sure all of you know the world we live in has changed.  Due to 
the Coronavirus and the limitations now in place concerning social 
gathering the Mid-State Spring Breakfast Run, scheduled for this 
coming Sunday at The Carriage House Restaurant in Winchendon MA, 
has been cancelled.  
I’d like to thank Joe Gonynor setting this up for us but it’s clear that it’s 
not happening this year.  

Another thing that we want you to know is that both the BOD and the 
General Membership meeting for April have been cancelled.  Perhaps 
we’ll reschedule the action…

Like everyone we need to appreciate the dangers of social 
gathering at this time and need to respect all of the CDC 
guidelines in place.  We will communicate new information 
pertaining to Mid-State as we get it.

Dave Cramm
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